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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOlJLEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

DATE: April 11, 2017 

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Kelley F. Corbari, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket No. 140220-WU -Application for staff-assisted rate case in Polk 
County by Sunrise Utilities, LLC. 

Attached please correspondence between Commission Staff and Sunrise 
Utilities, LLC regarding the appropriate rates the Utility is authorized to charge. 
Please file the attached documents in the documents tab of the above-referenced 
dockets file. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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Kelley Corbari 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Matthew Vogel 

Matthew Vogel 
Monday, April 10, 2017 4:03 PM 
Kelley Corbari 
FW: I hope we are rtght 

Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 2:34PM 
To: 'L SZABO' 
Cc: Todd Brown 
Subject: RE: I hope we are rtght 

Good afternoon Mr. Sza bo, 

To memorialize our conversation today and to reiterate that the rates in your attachment entitled "Water and Sewer 
Increase Effective 10-1-16" are for the City of Auburndale and are not approved by the Florida Publ ic Service 
Commission. 

Your approved rates are set fo rth in Order No. PSC-16-0126-PAA-WU, issued M arch 28, 2016. 

As we discussed earlier, I urge you to file your annual index and pass-through application. 

Respectfully, 

MATTHEW A VOGEL 

Publ ic Utili ty Analyst II 
Division of Account ing and Fi nance 
Florida Public Service Commission 
MVogel@psc.state. fl. us 
Phone:BS 0-413-6453 
rax: 850-413-6454 

From: L SZABO [mailto:l.szabo@roqers.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 12:39 PM 
To: Matthew Vogel; L. SZABO 
Subject: I hope we are rtght 

Hello Mr. Vogel, 

My name is Leslie Szabo from Sunrise Utilities LLC and spoke to you recently. 



I am enclosing as attachment the Water and Sewer Increase Effective 1 0 -1-16 chart received from 
Mr. Sterling Carol and his partial e-mail received. 

My question to you if we can implement those numbers top of our current rate charges to Sunrise 
customers to gain additional revenue, - besides the approved very minimal rate increase as of March 
2016 in our latest SARC 

Our base rate from $ 10.01 to$ 10.67 

Gallon usages from 0- 4000 gallon $ 3.19 plus$ 1.93 to $ 5.12 
From 4001 - 12,000 gallon$ 3.51 plus$ 2,89 to $ 6.40 
From 12,001-35,000 $7.01 plus$ 3.85 to $ 10.86 

Our Residential%" Customer current Utility Deposit$ 52.00 and occurring many losses, would like 
to change it to$ 150.00 as per chart. 

Our current Service Fees are also much lower than per chart and would like to bring them up to date. 

Feel free to call me if I can provide you with more detailed answer, - and please let me know the 
result of your findings of the rules. 

Yours truly, 

Leslie Szabo 

416 782 5418. 
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